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Beginning Microsoft Visual Studio LightSwitch Development Sep 13 2021 Learn how
LightSwitch can accelerate and simplify application development As Microsoft's
newest offering for simplifying application development, LightSwitch opens the
development door to creating applications without writing code. This introductory,
full-color book shows you how to quickly create, modify, and distribute information
for your business with LightSwitch. Packed with simple example programs, this
beginner-level resource guides you through a complete small business application
using LightSwitch to demonstrate the capabilities of this exciting new tool. You'll
explore the most common application development issues that developers encounter on
a daily basis and learn how LightSwitch makes them easier to handle with solutions
that streamline application development without requiring code. Gets you started
with Visual Studio LightSwitch, Microsoft's newest offering for simplifying
application development Shows you how to prepare a LightSwitch application and looks
at the technologies behind a LightSwitch application Addresses working with simple
data screens, working with master-detail data screens, and using exciting SQL server
data Looks at deploying applications, using SharePoint 2010 lists, and extending
Visual Studio LightSwitch If you're ready to simplify the application development
process without writing a piece of code, then this is the book for you!
Enterprise Development with Visual Studio .NET, UML, and MSF Jun 10 2021 Thomsen
and Hansen give easy-to-understand examples and provide readers with everything they
need to create Enterprise solutions with .NET.
Beginning ASP.NET 4.5 in VB Feb 24 2020 This book is the most comprehensive and up
to date introduction to ASP.NET ever written. Focusing solely on Visual Basic, with
no code samples duplicated in other languages, award winning author Matthew
MacDonald introduces you to the very latest thinking and best practices for the
ASP.NET 4.5 technology. Assuming no prior coding experience, you'll be taught
everything you need to know from the ground up. Starting from first principals,
you'll learn the skills you need to be an effective ASP.NET developer who is ready
to progress to more sophisticated projects and professional work. You'll be taught
how to use object orientation and code-behind techniques to lay out your code

clearly in a way other developers can easily understand. You'll learn how to query
databases from within you web pages, spice up your layouts using ASP.NET AJAX and
deploy your finished websites to production servers. You'll also learn how to debug
your code when things go wrong and the performance and scalability issues that can
affect your web projects as they grow. With this book you can take your first steps
towards becoming a successful ASP.NET developer with confidence.
Word 2007 Document Automation with VBA and VSTO Jun 17 2019 This book focuses on
innovative ways to create customized Word documents and templates. It contains an indepth introduction to VBA (Visual Basic for Applications), which is the embedded
programming language in the Microsoft Office 2007. VBA provides a complete
integrated development environment (IDE) that allows for document automation, the
process of using an automated template for creating documents. The book also
includes coverage of the new features of Word 2007 including Content Controls,
programming the Ribbon, and more.
VSTO For Dummies Apr 08 2021 Learn to build custom Office applications with this
new Microsoft development tool Designed to attract both VBA (Visual Basic for
Applications) and Visual Studio developers, VSTO (Visual Studio Tools for Office) is
a Visual Studio add-in that makes it easy to create custom Office applications. This
book shows developers step by step how to work with VSTO tools to create real-world
applications for Word, Outlook, and Excel. VSTO enables developers to easily create
custom applications for Microsoft Office In the fun and friendly For Dummies style,
this book explains how to build effective user interfaces and integrate VSTO
applications with Sharepoint and other Microsoft server products All code is
presented in Visual Basic, making the book accessible to both VB and VBA programmers
VSTO For Dummies will get you up and running with this exciting technology quickly
and easily.
C# for Programmers Mar 19 2022 The practicing programmer's DEITEL® guide to C# and
the powerful Microsoft .NET Framework Written for programmers with a background in
C++, Java, or other high-level languages, this book applies the Deitel signature
live-code approach to teaching programming and explores Microsoft's C# language and
the new .NET 2.0 in depth. The book is updated for Visual Studio® 2005 and C# 2.0,
and presents C# concepts in the context of fully tested programs, complete with
syntax shading, detailed line-by-line code descriptions, and program outputs. The
book features 200+ C# applications with 16,000+ lines of proven C# code, as well as
300+ programming tips that will help you build robust applications. Start with a
concise introduction to C# fundamentals using an early classes and objects approach,
then rapidly move on to more advanced topics, including multithreading, XML, ADO.NET
2.0, ASP.NET 2.0, Web services, network programming, and .NET remoting. Along the
way you will enjoy the Deitels' classic treatment of object-oriented programming and
a new, OOD/UML™ ATM case study, including a complete C# implementation. When you are
finished, you will have everything you need to build next-generation Windows
applications, Web applications, and Web services. Dr. Harvey M. Deitel and Paul J.
Deitel are the founders of Deitel & Associates, Inc., the internationally recognized
programming languages content-creation and corporate-training organization. Together
with their colleagues at Deitel & Associates, Inc., they have written many
international best-selling programming languages textbooks that millions of people
worldwide have used to master C, C++, Java™, C#, XML, Visual Basic®, Perl, Python,
and Internet and Web programming. The DEITEL® Developer Series is designed for
practicing programmers. The series presents focused treatments of emerging
technologies, including .NET, J2EE, Web services, and more. Practical, Example-Rich
Coverage Of: C# 2.0, .NET 2.0, FCL ASP.NET 2.0, Web Forms and Controls Database,
SQL, and ADO.NET 2.0 Networking and .NET Remoting XML, Web Services Generics,
Collections GUI/Windows® Forms OOP: Classes, Inheritance, and Polymorphism OOD/UML™
ATM Case Study Graphics and Multimedia Multithreading Exception Handling And more...
VISIT WWW.DEITEL.COM Download code examples To receive updates on this book,

subscribe to the free DEITEL® BUZZ ONLINE e-mail newsletter at
www.deitel.com/newsletter/subscribe.html Read archived Issues of the DEITEL® BUZZ
ONLINE Get corporate training information
Beginning C# 6 Programming with Visual Studio 2015 Mar 07 2021 Get started with
Visual C# programming with this great beginner's guide Beginning C# 6 Programming
with Visual Studio 2015 provides step-by-step directions for programming with C# in
the .NET framework. Beginning with programming essentials, such as variables, flow
control, and object-oriented programming, this authoritative text moves into more
complicated topics, such as web and Windows programming and data access within both
database and XML environments. After your introduction to each of the chapters, you
are invited to apply your newfound knowledge in Try it Out sections, which reinforce
learning and help you understand the practical applications of the new concepts you
have explored. Through this approach, you can write useful programming code
following each of the steps that you explore in this essential text. Discover the
basics of programming with C#, such as variables, expressions, flow control, and
functions Discuss how to keep your program running smoothly through debugging and
error handling Understand how to navigate your way through key programming elements,
such as classes, class members, collections, comparisons, and conversions Explore
object-oriented programming, web programming, and Windows programming Beginning C# 6
Programming with Visual Studio 2015 is a fundamental resource for any programmers
who are new to the C# language.
Beginning ASP.NET 4 in VB 2010 Nov 22 2019 The most up-to-date and comprehensive
introductory ASP.NET book you’ll find on any shelf, Beginning ASP.NET 4 in VB 2010
guides you through Microsoft’s latest technology for building dynamic web sites.
This book will enable you to build dynamic web pages on the fly, and assumes only
the most basic knowledge of Visual Basic. The book provides exhaustive coverage of
ASP.NET, guiding you from your first steps right up to the most advanced techniques,
such as querying databases from within a web page and tuning your site for optimal
performance. Within these pages, you’ll find tips for best practices and
comprehensive discussions of key database and XML principles you need to know in
order to be effective with ASP.NET. The book also emphasizes the invaluable coding
techniques of object orientation and code-behind, which will start you off on the
track to building real-world web sites right from the beginning—rather than just
faking it with simplified coding practices. By the time you’ve finished the book,
you will have mastered the core techniques and have all the knowledge you need to
begin work as a professional ASP.NET developer.
C# 7.0 All-in-One For Dummies May 29 2020 Sharpen your knowledge of C# C# know-how
is a must if you want to be a professional Microsoft developer. It's also good to
know a little C# if you're building tools for the web, mobile apps, or other
development tasks. C# 7.0 All-in-One For Dummies offers a deep dive into C# for
coders still learning the nuances of the valuable programming language. Pop it open
to get an intro into coding with C#, how to design secure apps and databases, and
even pointers on building web and mobile apps with C#. C# remains one of the most indemand programming language skills. The language regularly ranks in the top five
among "most in-demand" languages, typically along with Java/JavaScript, C++, and
Python. A December 2016 ZDNet article noted 'If your employer is a Microsoft
developer, you better know C#." Lucky for you, this approachable, all-in-one guide
is here to help you do just that—without ever breaking a sweat! Includes coverage of
the latest changes to C# Shows you exactly what the language can (and can't) do
Presents familiar tasks that you can accomplish with C# Provides insight into
developing applications that provide protection against hackers If you have a basic
understanding of coding and need to learn C#—or need a reference on the language in
order to launch or further your career—look no further.
Pro Visual Studio .NET Aug 12 2021 * This book offers a clear path of discovery
into VS .NET to get you comfortable with it and then demonstrates how to effectively

tweak it to the development need. * Very well received original edition : >9000
sales before liquidation forced de-stock. * Offers a look forward to Visual
Studio.NET (Whidbey). * Joins with our family of Visual Studio.NET books from
Apress: This book + 1590590260 Writing Add-Ins for Visual Studio.NET (Les Smith)+
1-59059-042-2 Enterprise Development with Visual Studio .NET, UML, and MSF (Hansen,
Thomsen).
Python Tools for Visual Studio Jan 05 2021 This is a hands-on guide that provides
exemplary coverage of all the features and concepts related to PTVS. The book is
intended for developers who are aiming to enhance their productivity in Python
projects with automation tools that Visual Studio provides for the .Net community.
Some basic knowledge of Python programming is essential.
Professional C# 2005 with .NET 3.0 Jul 19 2019 Preparing readers to program in C#,
this authoritative guide provides the necessary background information on how the
.NET architecture works Begins with a tutorial on C# 2005 and the .NET 3.0
Framework, then moves through the vast .NET class library, showing how C# can be
used to solve various tasks Includes coverage of the new .NET 3.0 Framework,
Generics, ObjectSpaces, .NET 3.0 in SQL Server, ASP.NET 3.0, Windows Communication
Foundation, Windows Workflow Foundation, Windows Presentation Foundation, arrays,
system transactions, tracing, and event logging Additional coverage includes such
topics as writing Windows applications and Windows services, writing Web pages and
Web services with ASP.NET 3.0, manipulating XML using C# 2005, and generating
graphics using C# 2005
Mastering Visual Studio .NET Oct 26 2022 A detailed handbook for experienced
developers explains how to get the most out of Microsoft's Visual Studio .NET,
offering helpful guidelines on how to use its integrated develpment environment,
start-up templates, and other features and tools to create a variety of
applications, including Web services. Original. (Advanced)
Programming VB .NET Dec 04 2020 In Programming VB .NET: A Guide for Experienced
Programmers, authors Gary Cornell and Jonathan Morrison carefully explain the
exciting features of Visual Basic .NET. Since VB .NET is, for all practical
purposes, a whole new language even for the most experienced Visual Basic
programmers, developers need to think differently about many familiar topics.
Cornell and Morrison are there to help you with careful discussions of each topic.
Cornell and Morrison write from the point of view of the experienced programmer,
with constant references to the changes from earlier versions of VB. Developers
learn how to use VB .NET for database programming through ADO.NET and web
programming through ASP.NET. After reading Programming VB .NET: A Guide for
Experienced Programmers, developers will have a firm grasp of the exciting VB .NET
language and its uses in creating powerful .NET applications.
The Book of Visual Basic 2005 Nov 15 2021 From the author of the highly acclaimed
Book of VB .NET comes this comprehensive introduction to Visual Basic 2005, the
newest version of Microsoft’s popular programming language. If you’re a developer
who is new to the language, you will learn to use VB 2005 effectively. If you’re
from the old school of VB but haven’t yet made the jump to .NET, you will be able to
make the transition seamlessly. And you won’t have to wade through boring,
unnecessary material before you get there. This guide covers all the necessities,
ditching jargon and getting right to the substance of how to: * Implement objectoriented programming with classes, interfaces, and inheritance * Design well-behaved
multithreaded applications * Work with XML, file streams, and ADO.NET, the .NET
toolkit for relational databases * Build code-driven web pages and rich Windows
applications * Deploy your applications with snazzy setup programs Conversational in
tone and eminently readable, this book tackles VB 2005’s hot new features and
explains how to work with .NET, but it doesn’t water the information down for
beginners. After a brief overview of changes from VB 6, you’ll get real-world
examples in each chapter that will get you up to speed and ready to perform in the

VB 2005 environment. Helpful code examples, references to additional online
material, and tips on planning, design, and architecture round out The Book of
Visual Basic 2005. Professional developers who need to master VB 2005 will want this
book by their side.
Visual Basic 2015 Unleashed Sep 25 2022 With Visual Basic 2015, the Visual Basic
programming language has been extended with 16 new language features and syntactical
constructs, plus the coding experience in Visual Studio 2015 adds 8 new great
possibilities that help developers write code more quickly and efficiently at the
same time. In the end, at least 11 new features have been added to the tooling in
Visual Studio 2015 that are specific to Visual Basic code and apps. The combination
of syntax, coding experience, and tooling dramatically enhances the development
experience with Visual Basic 2015. More than just a language reference, this book
teaches developers of all levels - from an early Visual Basic developer to one with
a great deal of experience - the fundamentals of developing all types of
applications in Visual Basic. The author clearly explains the Visual Basic through
the use of practical examples, tips, and tricks. This book has been extended and
integrated with the many new features in Visual Basic 2015.
Mastering Visual Studio .NET Jul 11 2021 Mastering Visual Studio .NET provides you,
as an experienced programmer, with all the information needed to get the most out of
the latest and greatest development tool from Microsoft®. It doesn't matter if
you're an MFC, C++, STL, ATL, COM, Win32, Visual Basic, C#, HTML, XML, ASP.NET,
database, web application, Web service, NT service, stand-alone client, or component
programmer targeting Windows® or one of the Windows variants (i.e. Windows CE or the
PocketPC) -- this is the book that will help you master the toolkit.Written by
experienced developers and trainers John Flanders, Ian Griffiths, and Chris Sells,
Mastering Visual Studio .NET begins with fundamental information about maximizing
the power of Visual Studio .NET as it comes out of the box, including the following
topics: projects and solutions files and the various file editors debugging web
projects database projects setup projects To experience the full spectrum of
functionality and extensibility, Mastering Visual Studio .NET provides you with the
practical depth and detail needed to best put these features to work. The second
section of the book is about extending VS.NET to suit your specific needs:
integrating controls and components with VS.NET the VS.NET automation object model
macros and add-ins custom wizards the Visual Studio Integration Program (VSIP) If
you're serious about using the VS.NET toolkit, you'll want a book of this magnitude
close by. Mastering Visual Studio .NET will take you beyond what you'll read in the
standard documentation by offering hints and recommendations that the authors and
the community at large have found to be useful after many years of experience.
Kinect for Windows SDK Programming Guide Mar 27 2020 This book is a practical
tutorial that explains all the features of Kinect SDK by creating sample
applications throughout the book. It includes a detailed discussion of APIs with
step-by-step explanation of development of a real-world sample application. The
purpose of this book is to explain how to develop applications using the Kinect for
Windows SDK. If you are a beginner and looking to start developing applications
using the Kinect for Windows SDK, and if you want to build motion-sensing, speechrecognizing applications with Kinect, this book is for you. This book uses C♯ and
WPF (Windows P.
Beginning C# 7 Hands-On – The Core Language Nov 03 2020 A C# 7 beginners guide to
the core parts of the C# language! About This Book Learn C#, Visual Studio, and
Object Oriented Programming, See practical examples of all the core C# language
features so that you can easily master them yourself Use the C# 7 programming
language to work with code and data, which can be applied to other programming
languages as well, Complete a variety of programming assignments for hands-on
practice, as you move through the course. Who This Book Is For This book will appeal
to anyone who is interested in learning how to program in C#. Previous programming

experience will help you get through the initial sections with ease, although, it's
not mandatory to possess any experience at all. What You Will Learn Learn C#, Visual
Studio, and object-oriented programming Learn all the core C# 7 language syntax with
hands-on working examples Learn everything from basic variable assignments to
complex multidimensional arrays Go through practical examples of all the core C# 7
language features so that you can easily master them yourself Use the C# programming
language to work with code and data, which can be applied to other programming
languages as well In Detail Beginning C# 7 Hands-On - The Core Language teaches you
core C# language and syntax in a working Visual Studio environment. This book covers
everything from core language through to more advanced features such as objectoriented programming techniques. This book is for C# 7 beginners who need a
practical reference to core C# language features. You'll also gain a view of C# 7
through web programming with web forms, so you'll learn HTML, basic CSS, and how to
use a variety of controls, such as buttons and drop-down lists. You'll start with
the fundamentals of C# and Visual Studio, including defining variables, interacting
with users, and understanding data types, data conversions, and constants. You'll
move on to checking conditions using if/else blocks, and see how to use loops to do
things such as repeat blocks of code. After covering various operators to evaluate
and assign control structures, you'll see how to use arrays to store collections of
data. By the time you've finished the book, you'll know how to program the vital
elements of the core C# language. These are the building blocks that you can then
combine to build complex C# programs. Style and approach A comprehensive book that
blends theory with just the right amount of practical code implementations, to help
you get up and running with the C# programming language. You'll also get to work
with other tools and technologies that complement C# programming. Each core part of
the C# 7 language is coded as you learn, and code output is tested every time to
verify the syntax is working as expected, so it's easy for you to learn directly
from the working code examples.
Microsoft SQL Server 2008 Bible Aug 20 2019 Harness the power of SQL Server,
Microsoft’s high-performance database and data analysis software package, by
accesing everything you need to know in Microsoft SQL Server 2008 Bible. Learn the
best practices, tips, and tricks from this comprehensive tutorial and reference,
which includes specific examples and sample code, with nearly every task
demonstrated in both a graphical and SQL code method. Understand how to develop SQL
Server databases and data connections, how to administer the SQL Server and keep
databases performing optimally, and how to navigate all the new features of the 2008
release.
EFFECT VISUAL, Feb 18 2022 What you will learn from this book By placing a plethora
of intuitive and powerful visual tools at our fingertips, Visual Studio .NET enables
programmers to rapidly develop next generation applications using the revolutionary
.NET Framework. This book takes you from creating your very first Visual Studio .NET
project, right up to learning advanced techniques and projects, including: * Windows
and Web Forms * Mobile Web applications * XML Web Services * SQL Programming exposed
On the way, we examine in depth the many tools that VS.NET provides, including: *
The IDE Windows (Server Explorer etc.) * Debugging and Deployment tools * Visual
Studio Automation * Software Design and Data Modeling What you need to know
Effective Visual Studio .NET is aimed at both experienced Microsoft programmers, and
at those to new Microsoft IDEs. A basic knowledge of programming is expected in
order to understand the examples given in C#, and SQL, although any new or difficult
concepts are fully explained.
Professional Visual Basic 2012 and .NET 4.5 Programming Jul 31 2020 Explore Visual
Basic 2012 and .NET 4.5 with this fully updatedresource After a quick review of the
of introductory topics of VisualBasic 2012 and .NET 4.5, this book moves quickly
into advancedtopics such as data access with ADO.NET, security, ASP.NET
webprogramming with Visual Basic, Windows workflow, and threading.You'll explore the

essential Visual Basic 2012 functions you need,including .NET features such as LINQ,
WCF, and more. Plus, you'llexamine exception handling and debugging, Visual Studio
features,and deployment. Puts the new Async keyword and Iterators to work Explores
new options and interfaces presented by Windows 8development and WinRT Continues
strong coverage of core language elements and toolsand creating componentized
applications This updated version of Professional Visual Basic 2012 and.NET 4.5
retains its expert author team, including one of thebest-known and respected
Microsoft Visual Basic MVPs, Bill Sheldon,and Microsoft Regional Director “Software
Legend” BillyHollis.
Microsoft Visual Studio LightSwitch Unleashed May 21 2022 Microsoft® Visual Studio®
LightSwitch® Unleashed Alessandro Del Sole Microsoft Visual Studio LightSwitch
represents a breakthrough in business application development for Windows clients,
the Web, and the cloud. Using this new tool, you can build powerful data-centric
applications with far less code than ever before. Microsoft Visual Studio
LightSwitch Unleashed is the first comprehensive, start-to-finish guide to this
powerful new tool. Written by longtime Visual Basic expert and Microsoft MVP
Alessandro Del Sole, this book covers everything Microsoft developers need to know
to make the most of LightSwitch–from the absolute basics to the most advanced
enterprise techniques. You learn how to use LightSwitch to build modern, scalable,
customized line-of-business applications that automatically leverage technologies
such as Silverlight, WCF, and SQL Server Express with no effort or expertise on your
part. Through hands-on examples, Del Sole guides you through building solutions that
can integrate and analyze business information from virtually any source, crafting
custom logic that solves your company’s unique problems, and delivering state-of-theart usability through professional-quality user interfaces. Implement features such
as screen navigation, data interaction, paging, and Excel export, with absolutely no
coding Build simple data-centric applications and add power to them with
relationships and details Rapidly create customized queries, filters, sorts, and
reports Aggregate data from many locations, including SharePoint, SQL Server, and
the cloud Simplify the implementation of application-level data validation Protect
your applications with authentication and authorization Fine tune your code for
scalability and performance Streamline deployment to local computers, web servers,
and the Windows Azure cloud Use .NET code to define custom behaviors related to data
and the user interface Understand how LightSwitch applications are architected and
how they are handled by Visual Studio Use LightSwitch with other Visual Studio tools
to manage the entire application life cycle Efficiently debug LightSwitch code–and
create code that’s easier to debug Category: Microsoft Programming Covers:
LightSwitch User Level: Intermediate—Advanced ON THE WEB: Download all examples and
source code presented in this book as they are available from
informit.com/title/9780672335532
Professional Visual Studio 2017 Dec 16 2021 Skip the basics and delve right into
Visual Studio 2017 advanced features and tools Professional Visual Studio 2017 is
the industry-favorite guide to getting the most out of Microsoft's primary
programming technology. From touring the new UI to exploiting advanced
functionality, this book is designed to help professional developers become more
productive. A unique IDE-centric approach provides a clear path through the typical
workflow while exploring the nooks and crannies that can make your job easier.
Visual Studio 2017 includes a host of features aimed at improving developer
productivity and UI, and this book covers them all with clear explanation, new
figures, and expert insight. Whether you're new to VS or just upgrading, this allinclusive guide is an essential resource to keep within arm's reach. Visual Studio
2017 fixes the crucial issues that kept professionals from adopting VS 2015, and
includes new features and tools that streamline the developer's job. This book
provides the straightforward answers you need so you can get up to speed quickly and
get back to work. Master the core functionality of Visual Studio 2017 Dig into the

tools that make writing code easier Tailor the environment to your workflow, not the
other way around Work your way through configuration, debugging, building,
deployment, customizing, and more Microsoft is changing their release cadence—it's
only been about two years since the last release—so developers need to quickly get a
handle on new tools and features if they hope to remain productive. The 2017 release
is designed specifically to help you get more done, in less time, with greater
accuracy and attention to detail. If you're ready to get acquainted, Professional
Visual Studio 2017 is your ideal guide.
Coding Faster Sep 01 2020 Expert advice to help you work smarter and increase your
productivity with Visual Studio. Take a detailed look into Visual Studio—and learn
practical techniques to help you work more efficiently. This fully revised and
expanded version of Visual Studio Tips: 251 Ways to Improve Your Productivity
includes a comprehensive collection of tips and shortcuts for working with the code
editor, visual designers, searches, debugger, and other features in Visual Studio
2005, 2008, and 2010. You'll gain valuable insights for using this IDE—no matter
what your experience level. Discover how to: Change development settings and
keyboard mappings to optimize your efficiency Save time initiating a new project by
creating custom templates Uncover secrets for working with the toolbox, commands,
and window layouts Work with files in more practical ways, such as using the File
Tab Channel Use the Editor more effectively with tips on selecting and manipulating
code Apply techniques to help reduce the time you spend debugging code Create Visual
Studio extensions to increase your development productivity
Professional C# 2005 Sep 20 2019 Professional C# 2005 prepares you to program in
C#, and it provides the necessary background information on how the .NET
architecture works. It provides examples of applications that use a variety of
related technologies, including database access, dynamic web pages, advanced
graphics, and directory access. The only requirement is that you are familiar with
at least one other high-level language used on Windows—either C++, VB, or J++. It
starts with a tutorial on C# and the .NET framework. This introduction assumes no
prior knowledge of .NET, but it does move rapidly, on the assumption that the reader
is an experienced programmer. Once this background knowledge is established, the
book starts to sweep through the vast .NET class library, showing how you can use C#
to solve various tasks. This comprehensive coverage is one of the key selling points
of previous versions of the book, and is maintained and enhanced with this new
edition by adding new chapters on Generics, ObjectSpaces, Yukon, and Indigo. Some
reference material is included either as appendices or is available to download from
the Wrox website. After the introduction and initial chapter, the book is divided
into a number of sections that cover both the C# language and its application in a
variety of areas. Coverage includes: Writing Windows applications and Windows
services Writing web pages and web services with ASP.NET Manipulating XML using C#
2005 Understanding .NET Assemblies Using ADO.NET to access databases Integration
with COM, COM+, and Active Directory Distributed applications with .NET Remoting
Generating graphics using C# 2005 Accessing files and the Registry, and controlling
.NET security
Visual Studio Condensed Apr 27 2020 Visual Studio 2013 is one of the most
sophisticated integrated development environments in the world today. With hundreds
of features and several different editions available, it can be hard to learn your
way around, and hard to know whether you're using it to its full potential. Visual
Studio Condensed gives you a quick and systematic guide to the features that matter
most, tagged clearly according to their availability. The book starts by
familiarizing you with the main features of Visual Studio and how to configure the
user interface depending on your needs. You'll then dive into each key developer
tool in turn, starting with the editor window and going through the navigation pane,
documentation, and the NuGet package manager. Debugging is a difficult skill to
master with a range of approaches and tools at your disposal, so you'll see how to

make best use of breakpoints, the debugging windows, tracing and managed memory
analysis, as well as tips and tricks on advanced debugging techniques that can make
a real difference to your productivity. Visual Studio 2013 comes with sophisticated
code improvement tools. You can visualize relationships in your code with the Code
Map feature, find duplicated code to maximize your code reuse, and use Visual
Studio's inbuilt list of metrics to figure out just how healthy your code is and how
difficult or easy it will be to maintain. Testing is also made easy with unit
testing and web performance tests as well as a Test Manager to organize your tests
into test plans and suites. The final chapters of the book cover team work with Team
Foundation Server, framework-specific features, and how to build your own Visual
Studio extensions. Visual Studio Condensed is the ideal manual for busy developers
who just want to get on with what matters: writing code. Whether you're new to
Visual Studio or brushing up on the latest features, this book will get you up to
speed in no time.
Visual Studio 2019 In Depth Oct 14 2021 Step-by-step guide to all the tools and
extensions in the Visual Studio 2019 IDE DESCRIPTION This book peeks into every
corner of the Visual Studio IDE and will help you get started with the latest 2019
version. Right from installation, you’ll discover new features within the tool and
the optimal way to use the features you may already know. You'll learn, for example,
how to extend Visual Studio with your own customizations, so that you can make it
perform the way you want. You will then explore everything about NuGet package, test
applications using Live Unit Testing, and learn how to make code templates using the
T4 code generation tool. You’ll get to grips with the richer JavaScript
IntelliSense, which will help you focus more on coding. Moving on, you’ll learn to
work with the dedicated workloads for data storage and data science. You will also
review the more advanced architecture tools concealed within the IDE and finally
create cloud-first applications powered by Microsoft Azure using the built-in suite
of Azure tools. KEY FEATURES ● Create and use custom IDE extensions ● Find,
download, and use the best IDE extensions for web, mobile, Azure, and Windows ●
Enhance programming experience and time with debugging tools ● Enhance coding
capabilities with coding tools ● Test projects proactively ● Create powerful web,
mobile, and Azure solutions for the real world WHAT WILL YOU LEARN By the end of the
book, you will be able to tackle any solution for any platform head-on. You will
create real-world solutions from start to finish. By using the tools and extensions
outlined in this book, you will be able to code better and faster, debug better,
share your code with more peers, test your code better, and install or publish your
apps quicker and without issues. WHO THIS BOOK IS FOR The book is intended for any
.NET developer. You can be a seasoned developer or a newbie just starting out. This
book will play a pivotal role in presenting all the tools you need to become a
better developer. Table of Contents 1. Getting started with Visual Studio 2. Digging
in the Visual Studio IDE 3. IntelliSense 4. Language & coding changes in C# 5.
What’s new in .Net core 6. Built-in tools 7. Debugging tools 8. Testing tools 9.
ASP.NET tools 10. Mobile tools 11. Azure tools 12. IDE extensions 13. ASP.NET
extensions 14. Mobile extensions 15. Azure DevOps extensions
Microsoft Visual Studio 2015 Unleashed Jan 17 2022 Microsoft Visual Studio 2015
empowers you to write next-generation applications for any modern environment:
mobile, web, cloud, universal Windows 10/8.x, database, and beyond. This end-to-end
deep dive will help working developers squeeze maximum productivity out of
Microsoft’s powerful new toolset. The authors combine authoritative and detailed
information about Microsoft’s latest IDE, with extensive insights and best practices
drawn from decades of development experience. Developers will quickly get
comfortable with Visual Studio 2015’s updated interface, master its new
capabilities, leverage its extensive new support for open standards, and discover
multiple opportunities to leverage its .NET 4.6 platform and language improvements.
By focusing entirely on Visual Studio 2015 Professional, the authors go deeper into

Microsoft’s core product than ever before. You’ll find expert coverage of everything
from debugging through deploying to Azure, IDE extension and automation through
cross-platform mobile development. Throughout, this book’s focus is relentlessly
practical: how to apply Microsoft’s tools to build better software, faster. Detailed
information on how to... Master Visual Studio 2015’s updated interface and key
tools: Solutions, Projects, Browsers, Explorers, Editors, and Designers to improve
productivity Develop robust cross-platform mobile apps for Windows, iOS, and Android
using Apache Cordova templates for Visual Studio Use the new ASP.NET 5 to build
modern web solutions that run on Windows, Mac, or Linux Develop Single Page
Applications (SPAs) based on HTML5 and rich client-side JavaScript frameworks such
as Knockout, AngularJS, Bootstrap, and more Accelerate cloud development with the
Azure SDK, QuickStart templates, and Azure management portal Create mobile service
solutions using ASP.NET Web API and WCF Streamline data development across multiple
platforms with Entity Framework 7 Develop modern Microsoft Office business
applications Perform robust, automated unit testing as you code, increasing your
confidence in changes and refactoring Extend the VS 2015 IDE and Code Editor by
creating custom, productivity-enhancing solutions Download all examples and source
code presented in this book from informit.com/title/9780672337369 as they become
available.
Dive into Visual Studio Add-Ins Apr 20 2022 This updated and expanded second
edition of Book provides a user-friendly introduction to the subject, Taking a clear
structural framework, it guides the reader through the subject's core elements. A
flowing writing style combines with the use of illustrations and diagrams throughout
the text to ensure the reader understands even the most complex of concepts. This
succinct and enlightening overview is a required reading for all those interested in
the subject . We hope you find this book useful in shaping your future career &
Business.
Beginning ASP.NET 4 in C# 2010 Oct 22 2019 The most up-to-date and comprehensive
introductory ASP.NET book you’ll find on any shelf, Beginning ASP.NET 4 in C# 2010
guides you through Microsoft’s latest technology for building dynamic web sites.
Learn how to build sophisticated web pages quickly and easily using the most
powerful tools available. Starting with the basics, this book provides exhaustive
coverage of ASP.NET, guiding you from your first steps right through to advanced
techniques - such as making database queries from within a web page, tuning your
website for optimal performance and deploying your website to production servers.
Within these pages, you’ll find tips for best practices and comprehensive
discussions of key database and XML principles you need to know in order to be
effective with ASP.NET. The book also fully explains the crucial coding techniques
of object-orientation and code-behind on which your future as a successful ASP.NET
developer relies.
Professional C# 4.0 and .NET 4 Dec 24 2019 This is the ultimate guide to C# 4 and
the .NET 4 framework. Updated with more coverage of intermediate and advanced
features, new examples, and detailed discussions of recent language and framework
additions, this book covers everything you will need to know about C# and putting it
to work. You will also find in-depth reviews of various topics including traditional
Windows programming, working in Visual Studio 2010 with C#, base Class Libraries,
and communication with Enterprise Services among others.
Learn ASP.NET Core MVC May 09 2021 You're a developer who knows nothing about
ASP.NET Core MVC. Which is fine, except that you need to start coding your next
application using ASP.NET Core 1.1 MVC and Visual Studio 2017. Don't worry: I have
you covered. I've been training hundreds of developers like you during 15 years, and
converted my experience into this book. I know from experience teaching what takes
more time to learn in ASP.NET Core MVC, and will spend time only where appropriate.
Plus this book is packed with exercises which build up into a full project: you
develop a small e-commerce sample web site. You’ll allow users to browse for

products, and you’ll also create a back-end where authenticated users will be able
to list and edit products. Read this book, and you can code your ASP.NET Core MVC
application using Visual Studio 2017 within a week.
Dive into ReSharper Feb 06 2021 This updated and expanded second edition of Book
provides a user-friendly introduction to the subject, Taking a clear structural
framework, it guides the reader through the subject's core elements. A flowing
writing style combines with the use of illustrations and diagrams throughout the
text to ensure the reader understands even the most complex of concepts. This
succinct and enlightening overview is a required reading for all those interested in
the subject . We hope you find this book useful in shaping your future career &
Business.
Developing Visual Studio .NET Macros and Add-Ins Aug 24 2022 Takes developers stepby-step through the process of customizing Visual Studio to allow easier and faster
incorporation of specialized subroutines, UI elements, and other components Shows
how to customize the development environment for macros and add-ins created in any
.NET-hosted language from Visual Studio to Perl, Delphi, COBOL, and Eiffel Supplies
readers with the only print documentation available on all the Macro IDE menu
commands Companion Web site includes all the source code and executables for the
book
Microsoft Visual Studio 2010 Unleashed Jan 25 2020 This end-to-end deep dive into
Microsoft Visual Studio 2010 Professional will help working developers squeeze
maximum productivity out of Visual Studio 2010’s extraordinarily rich toolbox,
whether they are writing code for the Web, Windows, Silverlight, or Microsoft’s
Azure cloud computing environment. The authors combine authoritative and detailed
information about Microsoft’s latest IDE, with extensive insights and best practices
drawn from decades of development experience. Developers will learn how to use
Visual Studio 2010 Professional to take full advantage of the entire .NET platform,
including Windows Presentation Foundation (WPF) for rich client development, Windows
Communication Foundation (WCF) for building dynamic service-oriented solutions, and
Windows Workflow Foundation (WF) for structured programming around business
processes. The authors also present extensive new coverage of Microsoft’s powerful
new tools for unit testing, application instrumentation, and code analysis. By
focusing entirely on Visual Studio 2010 Professional, the authors have gone deeper
into Microsoft’s core product than ever before. Throughout, their focus is
relentlessly practical: how to apply Microsoft’s tools to build better software,
faster. Detailed information on how to... Work with solutions, projects, browsers,
explorers, editors, and designers Write better macros, add-ins, and wizards Save
more time with Visual Studio 2010’s updated productivity tools Instrument, analyze,
and test your software Refactor code for greater robustness, maintainability, and
performance Share code with team members and the larger community Write powerful
ASP.NET, ASP.NET MVC, and Silverlight web applications Implement robust service
oriented architecture (SOA)–based applications Efficiently consume services with WCF
Write advanced Windows applications with Windows Forms and WPF Construct datacentric applications with LINQ and Entity Framework Create and host workflow-based
applications with WF Write applications for the Azure cloud Extend Visual Studio
with the new Managed Extensibility Framework (MEF) and the Automation Object Model
Build better object-oriented VB or C# software, and use new dynamic language
features
Visual Studio 2015 Cookbook Oct 02 2020 Over 50 new and improved recipes to put
Visual Studio 2015 to work in your crucial development projects About This Book Get
to grips with all the new Visual Studio 2015 features regardless of your preferred
programming language Apply Visual Studio to all areas of development: writing,
debugging, and application lifecycle maintenance Straightforward and hands-on advice
for building both Windows and Android apps Who This Book Is For If you are a
developer excited about the new features introduced in Visual Studio 2015, then no

matter what your programming language of choice is, Visual Studio 2015 Cookbook is
for you. You should have a good knowledge of working with previous versions of
Visual Studio to benefit from the recipes in this book. What You Will Learn
Customize the editor's new abilities to fit your development style Create apps for
Windows Use Visual Studio to debug parallel and concurrent programs Integrate .NET
Framework 4.6 effectively Put TypeScript to work in your web applications Develop
modern C++11 with Visual Studio 2015 Protect and manage your source code with Team
Foundation Server In Detail Visual Studio 2015 is the premier tool for developers
targeting the Microsoft platform. Learning how to effectively use this technology
can enhance your productivity while simplifying your most common tasks, allowing you
more time to focus on your project. Visual Studio 2015 is packed with improvements
that increase productivity, and this book walks you through each one in succession
to help you smooth your workflow and get more accomplished. From customization and
the interface to code snippets and debugging, the Visual Studio upgrade expands your
options — and this book is your fast-track guide to getting on board quickly. Visual
Studio 2015 Cookbook will introduce you to all the new areas of Visual Studio and
how they can quickly be put to use to improve your everyday development tasks. With
this book, you will learn not only what VS2015 offers, but what it takes to put it
to work for your projects. Style and approach This book is a practical guide to
using Visual Studio 2015 and will help you become familiar with the improvements
made in previous versions. Each recipe provides a hands-on approach to the new
features with step-by-step instructions on how to increase your productivity.
Mastering Visual Studio 2017 Jul 23 2022 A guide to mastering Visual Studio 2017
About This Book Focus on coding with the new, improved, and powerful tools of VS
2017 Master improved debugging and unit testing support capabilities Accelerate
cloud development with the built-in Azure tools Who This Book Is For .NET Developers
who would like to master the new features of VS 2017, and would like to delve into
newer areas such as cloud computing, would benefit from this book. Basic knowledge
of previous versions of Visual Studio is assumed. What You Will Learn Learn what's
new in the Visual Studio 2017 IDE, C# 7.0, and how it will help developers to
improve their productivity Learn the workloads and components of the new
installation wizard and how to use the online and offline installer Build stunning
Windows apps using Windows Presentation Foundation (WPF) and Universal Windows
Platform (UWP) tools Get familiar with .NET Core and learn how to build apps
targeting this new framework Explore everything about NuGet packages Debug and test
your applications using Visual Studio 2017 Accelerate cloud development with
Microsoft Azure Integrate Visual Studio with most popular source control
repositories, such as TFS and GitHub In Detail Visual Studio 2017 is the all-new IDE
released by Microsoft for developers, targeting Microsoft and other platforms to
build stunning Windows and web apps. Learning how to effectively use this technology
can enhance your productivity while simplifying your most common tasks, allowing you
more time to focus on your project. With this book, you will learn not only what
VS2017 offers, but also what it takes to put it to work for your projects. Visual
Studio 2017 is packed with improvements that increase productivity, and this book
will get you started with the new features introduced in Visual Studio 2017 IDE and
C# 7.0. Next, you will learn to use XAML tools to build classic WPF apps, and UWP
tools to build apps targeting Windows 10. Later, you will learn about .NET Core and
then explore NuGet, the package manager for the Microsoft development platform.
Then, you will familiarize yourself with the debugging and live unit testing
techniques that comes with the IDE. Finally, you'll adapt Microsoft's implementation
of cloud computing with Azure, and the Visual Studio integration with Source Control
repositories. Style and approach This comprehensive guide covers the advanced
features of Visual Studio 2017, and communicates them through a practical approach
to explore the underlying concepts of how, when, and why to use it.
Beginning ASP.NET 4.5 in C# Jun 29 2020 This book is the most comprehensive and up

to date introduction to ASP.NET ever written. Focussing solely on C#, with no code
samples duplicated in other languages, award winning author Matthew MacDonald
introduces you to the very latest thinking and best practices for the ASP.NET 4.5
technology. Assuming no prior coding experience, you'll be taught everything you
need to know from the ground up. Starting from first principals, you'll learn the
skills you need to be an effective ASP.NET developer who is ready to progress to
more sophisticated projects and professional work. You'll be taught how to use
object orientation and code-behind techniques to lay out your code clearly in a way
other developers can easily understand. You'll learn how to query databases from
within you web pages, spice up your layouts using ASP.NET AJAX and deploy your
finished websites to production servers. You'll also learn how to debug your code
when things go wrong and the performance and scalability issues that can affect your
web projects as they grow. With you book you can take your first step towards
becoming a successful ASP.NET developer with confidence.
Client-Side Reporting with Visual Studio in C# Jun 22 2022 The power of SQL Server
2005 Reporting Services is now available for client-side reporting in Visual Studio
2005. This hands-on guide takes readers step-by-step through the design,
development, and deployment of a variety of professional reports for Windows, Web,
and Mobile clients. It is the most complete single source of information on this
important new feature of Visual Studio 2005. Written for all VS users writing any
kind of report, this is the only book that tells the full story of client-side
Reporting Services. Its real-world examples clearly and carefully teach how to use
and exploit this powerful and increasingly popular technology.

Online Library Visual Studio Solution Explorer Not Showing All Files
Free Download Pdf

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

Online Library waykambas.auriga.or.id on November 27, 2022 Free
Download Pdf

